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August 25, 1995

Mr. Terrence Tehan, Director
Nuclear Science Center
Rhode Island Atomic Energy Commission
South Ferry Road
Narrangansett, Rhode Island 02882

SUBJECT: RH0DE ISLAND ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION RESEARCH REACTOR EMERGENCY
'

PREPAREDNESS PLAN REVISION (TAC NO. M87703)
'

Dear Mr. Tehan:

The staff of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission (NRC) has completed4

its review and evaluation of changes to the Rhode Island Atomic Energy
Comission Research Reactor Emergency Preparedness Plan that was submitted on
July 5, 1994. The changes to the Emergency Preparedness Plan were reviewed
against 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix E requirements.

Based on its review, the NRC staff concludes that the changes to the Rhode
Island Atomic Energy Comission Research Reactor Emergency Preparedness Plan
are acceptable to implement the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix E.

$ If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-1128.

I Sincerely,

Original signed by:
Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decomissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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f*""'' i UNITED STATES*
- p j' - NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

.
t WASHINGTON, D.C. 30886 4 001

j ***** ,o August 25,'1995- ,

'
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^ iMr. Terrence.Tehan, Director
.

Nuclear..' Science Center
.

Rhode Island Atomic Energy Comission
; South Ferry Road >

Narrangansett, Rhode Is1and 02882'

'
SUBJECT: RHODE' ISLAND ATOMIC ENERGY COP #ilSSION RESEARCH REACTOR EMERGENCY

-PREPAREDNESS PLAN REVISION.(TAC.NO.'M87703):
;.

' Dear Mr..Tehan:

) , The staff'of the U.S. N' clear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completedu
its review and evaluation of changes to the Rhode Island Atomic Energy ~

; Commission Research Reactor Emergency Preparedness Plan that was submitted on
July 5, 1994. The changes to the Emergency Preparedness Plan were reviewed"

,

against 10 CFR'Part.50, Appendix E requirements.

I Based on its review, the NRC staff concludes that the changes to the Rhode
Island Atomic Energy Commission Resecrch Reactor Emergency Preparedness Plan.-

are acceptable to implement the requirements.of 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix E. |;.
.

<

'If'you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-1128. |

Sincerely,

& Sevt * -m .-
L |

i- 'Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior' Project Manager
I

|~
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

-

Project Directorate;

. Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation.
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cc:

; President,. Town Council
'Town of Narragansett

i Town Hall.
Narragansett, Rhode Island 02882-'

Governor of Rhode Island
Providence, Rhode Island .02903; '
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